
Notice of Cancellation of Regular Meeting

Board of Trustees

E.L. Haynes Public Charter School

March 22, 2022

The  general meeting of the Board of Trustees of E.L. Haynes Public Charter School scheduled for Tuesday, March 22,

2022, is CANCELED. Please email Joe Callahan, Chief of Staff, at jcallahan@elhaynes.org with any questions.

This notice was posted in compliance with the District of Columbia Open Meetings Act on Monday, March 14,

2022 at 8:45 a.m.
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